SAVE -THE - DATE

Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality Public Hearing

Thursday, May 29, 2025
6:00PM—S8:00PM
Kemper County Courthouse Annex Building

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Kemper County Landfill Company, LLC, wholly owned by Waste Pro of Mississippi, Inc., has submitted an
application to the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) for the reissuance without modifi-
cation of its permitted municipal solid waste landfill. The landfill is located at 21211 Highway 16, DeKalb, Mis-
sissippi 39350. No modifications to the landfill’s previously permitted size, design, or operations are proposed in
the application.

Persons wishing to comment on the draft permit are invited to submit comments through participating in the pub-
lic hearing or by submitting comments in writing to Ms. Charity Rockingham at P.O Box 2261, Jackson, MS
39225 or 515 East Amite Street, Jackson, MS 39201 or by email to CRockingham@mdeq.ms.gov, no later than
May 29, 2025, the end of the public comment period. All comments received from the public by this date will be
reviewed and considered in the final determinations regarding the draft permit.

A copy of the draft permit (SW0350010428) may be found on the MDEQ website at:

https://www.mdeq.ms.gov/ensearch/epd-permits-at-public-notice/.

Additional documents and information may also be found on the MDEQ Online Public Hearing link at:

https://opcgis.deq.state.ms.us/ensearchonline/public-hearings.aspx.
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